
Campus Safety Improvement Suggestions 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [University Safety Committee] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Suggestions for Improving Campus Safety 

 

Dear Members of the Safety Committee, 

I hope this message finds you well. As a dedicated student at [University Name], I am writing to 

share some suggestions that I believe could enhance the safety and security of our campus 

community. 

1. Increased Lighting in Isolated Areas 

Many areas on campus, particularly [specific locations], could benefit from improved lighting to 

ensure visibility during evening hours. 

2. Regular Safety Drills and Workshops 

Implementing regular safety drills and workshops would help educate students and staff on how 

to respond in emergencies. 

3. Enhanced Campus Patrols 

Increasing the frequency of campus patrols, especially at night, could contribute to a greater 

sense of security among students. 

4. Emergency Call Stations 

Installing more emergency call stations around campus would provide students with quick access 

to help when needed. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions. I believe that by working together, we can create a 

safer environment for everyone at [University Name]. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 


